

Via e-mail July 1, 2020

jboppjr@aol.com igallant@bopplaw.com

James Bopp, Jr. Jeffrey P. Gallant The Bopp Law Firm, PC 1 South Sixth Street Terre Haute, IN 47807

RE: MUR 7731

Minnesota Citizens Concerned for Life, Inc. Federal

PAC and Catherine Blaeser, Treasurer

## Dear Counsel:

This is in response to your request for an extension to respond to the complaint filed in the above mentioned matter we received on June 29, 2020. After considering the circumstances in the matter, the Office of General Counsel has decided to grant the requested extension. Accordingly, your client's response is due on or before the close of business on August 3, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1519 or cela@fec.gov. Sincerely,

> Christal Dennis, Paralegal Complaints Examination and

L Dennis

Legal Administration